
 
 
 
 
 

 NEWSLETTER – OCTOBER, 2023 
THANKYOU to everyone who supported our Raffle. We raised $850 which will go 
towards a small shed to assist with storage of props and equipment.  

IDEAS FOR 2024 : if you have any 
suggestions for 2024 please send them 
through. We will be informing you of some 
planned changes in the next newsletter in 
November. 

 

CARTWHEEL CHALLENGE – WEEK 5 
This is a fundraiser. Register at the front 
table with a Gold coin. Those who cannot 
cartwheel, will be able to do bunny hops. 
All who register will receive a certificate 

and also go into the draw for a Showbag. 
Please support our term 4 fundraiser. 

 

HEAT POLICY REMINDER : when the 
temperature is advertised to be 36 degrees 
or higher in Springwood, all classes after 
12 noon will be cancelled.  
If the temperature is expected to be 38 
degrees or higher, all morning classes will 
also be cancelled due to the unsafe 
conditions in the gym. An email will be sent 
after 8pm the evening before the HOT day. 
 
 

UNIFORM REMINDERS : no skorts or 
skirts. Hair MUST BE tied up. Jewellery 
and watches must be removed. This is for 
participant and coach safety.  
 

REGISTRATIONS FOR 2024 -  enrolment 
forms and timetable for 2024 will be 
available on our website from the 1st 
December, 2023.  
 

CLUB WG COMPETITION 
Sunday 3rd December – all Intro WG and 
WG 1-6 participants will receive emails. 

Congratulations to all the girls who 
participated in competitions last term and 

wish you al the best for the upcoming 
Regional Competition. 

SKILL CHECKS  will be completed 
in the first half of term 4  in 

preparation for 2024 enrolments.  
All families will be notified in time 

for re enrolments for 2024 where a 
participant is ready to progress. 

 

HELP NEEDED WITH 
CONCRETING : we want to put up 
a shed along the north wall and 
need to concrete a pad to put the 
shed on. If you would be willing to 
help, please contact 
info@sbagc.com.au before the 
end of October. Please let us 
know your availability. 
 

CHRISTMAS PICK A BOX or 
STALL 

If anyone has any small, new gifts 
we could use for a Christmas Pick-
A-Box style fundraiser or 
Christmas Gift stall, could you 
please donate them at the front 
table.  
We are thinking of doing either a 
$5 stall (suitable for small gifts) OR 
a Christmas Pick A Box depending 
on what is donated. If we do not 
get enough donations we will keep 
the prizes for a raffle in 2024. 
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